
   
 
 
 
 
July 31, 2020 
 
RE: STONE AGE CLIMING GYM PERMIT NUMBER BP-2019-33977 
TRAFFIC CERTIFICATION FOR PERMANENT CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY 
RESPONSES TO COMMENTS: 
 
Planning Department 
Building and Safety Division 
Plaza Del Sol Building 
600 2nd Street NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
 
This letter is to acknowledge the comments given to us by Nilo Salgado, Ernie 
Gomez and Jeanne Wolfenbarger of the Transportation Department 
regarding the accessible path requirement between Stone Age Climbing 
Gym and Tin Can Alley. We are proposing a new ramp to be installed by 
means of two compliant handrails at a location adjacent to the Stone Age 
handicap parking stalls at a location which complies with slope requirement 
in all directions. Furthermore, we propose to provide a temporary barricade 
adjacent to the Stone Age handicap spaces that will direct disabled patrons 
to the Stone Age entrance only. This barricade would be removed once the 
permanent handrails are installed. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Joe Slagle, 
Slagle Architect Inc.  

Joe Slagle

Joe Slagle
7-31-20


